
 

Mass Intentions 
Saturday 11th July 

6.30p.m. Jim Russell 

Sunday  12th July 

8.30 a.m.  

11.30 a.m. Mary Keogh 

Mary Crooke (Months Mind) 

Michael & Brigid Fortune 

Lillie Banfield 

7.00p.m. Sarah & Tom Hyland 

John & Helena Daly 

Fr. Eoin O’Sullivan 

Monday  13th July 

10.00 a.m. - 

Tuesday  14th July 

10.00 a.m. - 

Wednesday  15th July 

10.00 a.m. Judith Traverie Wood 

Thursday  16th July 

10.00 a.m. - 

Friday   17th July 

10.00 a.m. - 

Saturday  18th July 

10.00 a.m.  
 

Parish of Sts. Mary & Peter, Arklow with St. David’s Johnstown – Notices for the week beginning Sunday 12th July, 2020 

COVID-19 Support Line for Older People 

ALONE manage a national support line and 
additional supports for older people who have 
concerns or are facing difficulties relating to the 
outbreak of COVID-19 (Coronavirus). Professional 
staff are available to answer queries and give 
advice and reassurance where necessary. The 
support line is open seven days a week, 8am - 8pm, 
by calling 0818 222 024. 

 

 

First Confession | First Holy Communion | Confirmation 

 

First Reconciliation:  Congratulations to the first group of children who received First 

Reconciliation in the presbytery gardens on Saturday 11th July. 

Our next First Reconciliations will be on the 18th and 25th. 

All families should have received their preparation work by email last week. Please contact 

Margaret@ ppwarklow@gmail.com if you have not received it. Copies of the work are 

available in the parish office for parents/guardians to collect if they do not have a printer at 

home. 

Sacrament of Confirmation:  The parish team are just completing contacting 

parents/guardians in connection with the Sacrament of Confirmation. 

 

 

 

If you would like to register your child for Baptism please 

contact the parish office.  Once the relevant paperwork has 

been completed a member of the parish team will be in 

contact with you to arrange a time and date. 

 
 (Please note the traditional dates of the 2nd and 4th Sunday of the month are 

not in operation at the moment). 

        Parish Office Opening Hours 

 

Monday to Thursday:  Friday: 

10.00 am to 12.00 pm  10.00 am to 12.00 pm 

3.00 pm to 5.00 pm  3.00 pm to 4.30 pm 

Phones and Office unstaffed outside of these hours. 

Baptism 

 

St. Bonaventure, bishop & doctor of the church 

Wednesday 15th July 2020  

St. Bonaventure was born about 1221 in Italy.    

He studied philosophy and theology and is 

considered one of the greatest philosophers and 

theologians of the Middle Ages.   

 He has been described as  

the second founder of  

the Franciscan Order. 

Pope's prayer intention for July:  
that families be loved, respected, guided 

In his prayer intention for the month of July 2020,  

Pope Francis asks everyone to pray that today’s families may be 

accompanied with love, respect and guidance. 

 

The full text of his intention is below: 

The family ought to be protected. 

It faces many dangers: the fast pace of life, stress… 

Sometimes, parents forget to play with their children. 

The Church needs to encourage families and stay at their side,  

helping them to discover ways that allow them to overcome all of 

these difficulties. 

Let us pray that today’s families may be accompanied with love, 

respect and guidance. 

https://www.vaticannews.va/ 
 

 

 

Some of our wonderful 

cleaning team are still 

cocooning and so we  

 

 

Thank you to our Stewards and Sanitizing Team 

Without these volunteers it would have been 

difficult to re-open our church buildings. We thank 

them for their time and commitment. We are still in 

need of volunteers for these roles, if you can assist 

please contact the parish office during office hours.  

 

need volunteers to help clean our 

beautiful church on Wednesdays 

after 10am Mass. If you can help 

please come along on Wednesday. 

For more details contact the parish 

office. 

 

“Little Saint Adventures“. The app, available for Apple 

and Android devices features over 50 faithful, engaging 

games and activities that teach children about the 

Catholic faith. 

Tribute to Front Line Workers 

We are delighted to inform you that the DVD that was produced for our celebration of all front-line 

workers is almost ready.  If you would like to buy a copy of this memorable occasion please leave your 

name in the parish office.   In years to come this will be a very valuable recording to have and it will 

show you have 20/20 vision! 

Arklow Parish Office, Árus Lorcáin, Castlepark, Arklow, Co. Wicklow. 

Telephone: 0402-31716 | Email: office@arklowparish.ie | Website: www.arklowparish.ie. 

With Sympathy 
Sympathies are extended to the family and friends 

of Michael Kinsella  

(formerly of Condren’s Lane, Arklow)  

Who died recently in the UK.  May he rest in peace. 

  

Cleaning Team 
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